Minutes of Proceeding Office of the County Clerk
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners 8:00 a.m.
September 5, 2006 Regular Session

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Kathy M. Luthi,
Commissioner Harold McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk
Mary Arganbright.

The meeting was called to order by Chairman McCullick.

The official minutes of August 28, 2006, were read, approved, and signed.

Commissioner Luthi moved to hire a surveyor to survey the land at the Museum, as there
is a discrepancy in two different deeds that have been filed on record. Commissioner

McGavran seconded. Motion carried.

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, reported on research he has been doing on the
fireworks, and redistricting matters.

Marilyn Heck, Register of Deeds, met with the board about documents coming in from
non-local companies/individuals that send in payments that are over the cost. She said
that she is reimbursing them, but she has so many outstanding checks that never get
cashed, she was wondering if the board would consider setting a limit. The
commissioners decided that anything under $10, would not be refunded.

John Copple, Highway Administrator, reported on what crews were doing.

Karmon Kindall, Undersheriff, gave prisoner count of 56. Karmon reported on what
was going on.

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 11:05 a.m.



